
 

 
 

February 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

National Theatre Connections  

 

I am writing to invite you to our production of ‘Want’ by Barney Norris for National Theatre 

Connections. The performances will take place on Tuesday 13th and Wednesday 14th March 

in the drama studio; all performances start at 7pm.  Please note the performance contains 

adult themes and language. 

 

Tickets cost £5.00. Tickets will be given to your son/daughter via their tutor. There is no 

interval.  

 

Payment should be made by cash or cheque only. Cheques should be made payable to 

Edgbarrow School and please write your child’s name, tutor group and ‘National Theatre 

Connections’ on the back.   

 

The cast of ‘Want’ have been working hard on this performance since October and really 

look forward to showcasing what they have been up to.  

 

Hope to see you there! 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Rachel Carr  

Drama teacher  

 

 

 

 



……………………………………………………………………………………… 

REPLY SLIP: National Theatre Connections: ‘Want’  

Please return to School Office 

 

 

Please reserve (please indicate number of tickets)  

 

 

 Tuesday 13th Wednesday 14th  

 

Ticket £5 

 

  

 

 

 

Cash      

 

Cheque     

Please write your child’s name, tutor group and ‘Want’ on the back of cheques 

 

 

 

Name of pupil: ___________________________     Tutor Group:  _____________ 

 

 

Signed: _________________________________ (Parent / Carer) 

 

 

*Please do not return reply slip until payment has been made online 
 

 

 

 

 

  


